
 
 
 

Dear Colleagues,  

 

EAP represents all European paediatricians who pursue the fulfillment of the UN 

Convention on the Rights of the Children including the essential rights to protection, 

participation and provision also for refugee children. 

  

As stated in "The Lancet" Editorial many times “The most basic principle that every child 

has a right to survive is simply not being met.” 

 

We also would like you to pay attention to the letter from the Association of the 

Hungarian Primary Paediatricians attached to this email.  

We pledge that all peadiatric societies follow where necessary follow their example. 

  
EAP advocates for medical care without barriers, inequities and inequalities for all 

children in Europe. 
 

 

                               
    Tom - President                                  
 

 


